
PS Exemption Renewal Letter for pdf.doc  12/5/2011 

   

Palm Springs Disposal ServicesPalm Springs Disposal ServicesPalm Springs Disposal ServicesPalm Springs Disposal Services                        4690 East Mesquite Avenue 

                       P O Box 2711 
                       Palm Springs, CA  92263-2711 
 
                       Telephone: (760) 327-1351 
                                   Fax: (760) 323-5132 

Service Address:  

 

Account #:   

 

 

 

EXEMPTION RENEWAL AFFIDAVIT 

 

I AM THE OWNER OF RECORD/ASSESSEE OF THE ABOVE PROPERTY AND WISH TO 

APPLY FOR AN EXEMPTION.  I AM REQUESTING AN EXEMPTION FOR THE FOLLOWING 

REASON(S):  (If you are claiming that the residence is uninhabited, please give the last date when it 

was habited during the period of your ownership.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

I CERTIFY UNDER PENALTY OF PERJURY THAT THE ABOVE STATEMENT IS TRUE. 

 

Signature 

 

 

Please Print Name Clearly 

  
Mailing Address       Area Code & Telephone # 

 

City    State  Zip 

 

Please complete, sign and return this Affidavit in the enclosed envelope.  This Affidavit will be 

forwarded to the City, and you will receive a letter from them giving the ruling on your application.  

This Company is not authorized to grant any exemptions. 

 

A copy of the Extract of Municipal Ordinance is enclosed for your information.  Please refer to the 

Provision that gives the grounds for Exemption. 
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***NOTICE OF EXPIRATION OF EXEMPTION*** 

**FROM BILLING FOR TRASH SERVICE** 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

This notification advises you that your exemption from trash service 

billing is due to expire on DECEMBER 31, 2011 

 

Property owners may apply for a renewal of the exemption by 

completing the enclosed Affidavit and returning it to our office by 

December 15, 2011. 

 

Applications received before December 15, 2011, will allow time 

for the City of Palm Springs to review and authorize for the 

following year. 

 

Applications received AFTER December 15, 2011, will be cause for 

delays in receiving City authorization. This will result in a quarterly 

billing statement sent to you for trash service effective January 1, 

2012.  

 

If you have any questions, please call (760) 327-1351, ext. 313.  If 

the clerk is away from the desk, please leave your name, service 

address and telephone number and your call will be returned. 

 

 


